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N E W S L E T T E R 

NEW EMPLOYEES - Welcome to NKU 

Linda Wiley- Child Care 
Tina Link - Media Services 
Brenda Nix - Social Science 
Fred Hurst - Mail Services 

FAREWELL 

Pamela Bates - Personnel Services 
Robert Embry - Computer Services 
Doreen Winters - Physical Plant 
Charles Council - Physical Plant 

Jackie Rowe - Student Services - Moving to Memphis. 

FUTURE STUDENTS 

Sondra Austin, Education Department (Boy) Nicholas - February 13. 6lb. 15oz. 
Karla Behymer, Law Library (Girl) Lesleigh Renee- March 5. 7lb. lloz. 

NEW MEMBER 

Carolyn Scheben - Personnel Services - Has been selected to replace Becky Yenser 
in Staff Congress. 

CREDIT UNION 

Dennis Taulbee- Budget Office and Donald McKenzie of Public Safety have been 
elected to a 3 year term on the Credit Union Board of Directors. The name has 
been changed to: Northern Kentucky Educators Federal Credit Union. 

Next Staff Congress Meeting- June 3, 1983, 10:00 a.m., U.C. 108. 


